Enter over Christmas for Sussex Grand Prix

Author: Paul Stimpson
Posted On: December 19, 2013

The entry deadline for the Sussex Satellite Grand Prix on 4th & 5th January at K2 Leisure Centre, Crawley has
been extended to Saturday 28th December, so even with Christmas post you have time to enter. If you think your
entry may not arrive by that date please email the Referee Rory Scott on rorytabletennis@hotmail.co.uk to let
him know you are entering.

The top seed for the men’s singles is Ryan Jenkins at the moment with a number of other good players also
having entered.

To download the entry form click here
It is also possible to enter via email with paying by bank transfer. Please ask for bank account details.
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